




 

Dr. Joseph Robins explaining differences in stand establishment of native 
grasses having potential for low maintenance turf applications at the 
Evans Research Farm Logan Utah to members of the FRRL Focus Group 
Executive Committee and Dr. Larry Chandler, Director of the Northern 
Plains Area of the Agricultural Research Service. 

FRRL Executive Committee member Mr. Brent Tanner, President of the 
Utah Cattleman’s Association examining the new FRRL forage kochia 
release, Snowstorm, at a field trial at Dubois Idaho. 

Mr. Jim Hagenbarth explaining the dynamics of his cattle operations to 
FRRL Executive Committee members as part of the Focus Group meeting. 
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